
 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Question 1: Do you consider Ofcom should 
approve the PSA’s 15th Code of Practice in its 
current form? Please provide an explanation 
to support your response. 

Yes. the move to more proactive regulation 
together with clear simple to use guidance, all 
in one place, will meet our member needs and 
benefit consumers. 
 

Question 2: Do you have any views on the 
appropriate implementation period? 

In the PSA consultation document it states that 
‘Once the consultation is complete and 
following consideration of all stakeholder 
responses, we will publish our final Statement 
and revised Code 15 later in the year’. Later this 
year is an acceptable timescale for the FCS. 
 

 

 


